Louie Azzolini

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Louie Azzolini

Monday, August 20, 2001 10:47 AM
'‘Peter Campbell'

RE: IR Response

Mr. Campbell, I acknowledge receipt of your Information Request responses and thank you for the effort taken to respond
in the timeframes CZN committed to.

Sincerely,
Louie Azzolini

-----Original Message
From: Peter Campbell [mailto:peter@canadianzinc.com]
Sent: Friday, August 17,2001 1:07 PM

To: Louie Azzolini (E-mail)

Subject: IR Response

Louie:

Please find attached CZN's responses to IR's from GNWT, DIAND & NNPR.

There should be 24 individual documents, totaling just under 1.5 Mb. I've

grouped them by IR originator, hopefully for ease of reference.

Let me know if there are any problems on the receiving end.

Regards,

Peter



